



Newsletter of the PFC Board

WORKING CAPITAL CAMPAIGN: ON THE HOME STRETCH TO OUR GOAL!

ROUND-UP FOR PFC BREAKS MAY RECORD





Co-op shoppers exceeded May round-up donations given at check-out, donating \$1,522 this past month toward the new shelving and upgraded displays for veggie and fruit produce! In addition to the May round-up, forty-seven members have contributed to the Working Capital Campaign through member loans, charitable donations, and outright gifts with a total raised from all sources of \$90,787. The campaign goal is \$100,000 which ends June 30.

"More members are reaching out to talk about the Co-op and how they can support this work," said Board President Susan Randall. "We welcome this enthusiasm! Now is the time for those we have not heard from to step forward and help us meet this goal!"

There are several ways to give:

- a donation dropped off or mailed to the Co-op,
- a member loan (\$5,000 minimum for 5 years @ maximum of 4% interest or less, as the donor chooses),
- a charitable gift through our non-profit partner Cooperative Development Services' Fund for PFC.

The Working Capital Campaign will make possible improvements to our produce section, unlock matching grant funds for a market study, support the development of our next generation of co-op leadership, and enhance PFC's financial stability. The People's Food Co-op has been a beacon of local ownership, cooperative principles and commitment to sustainable foods and household products for over fifty years. Join us as we prepare for the next fifty!

Help us reach goal! \$100,000 \$95,000 \$91,000 Reached \$90,000 \$75,000 \$50,000 \$25,000 **Your support** builds the Co-op's future.

PEOPLE'S FOOD CO-OP

Follow this QR Code to show your support or email president@peoplesfood.coop